
Dear Director Stokes,

I am writing to say Kudos! to the scientists at the NIEHS workshop who have
agreed to a partial implementation of in vitro testing, which will result in
a reduction of the number of animals used in testing procedures.
Please begin efforts to completely replace lethal dose
testing with non-animal, in vitro testing methods.

Respectfully,

Susan Walsh


